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My name is Sharon Cameron  
My three daughters attended Mount Pleasant School. The experience was wonderful after having 
them attend Singleton Heights school. The small schools are more personalised every teacher knows 
every child.  
I would love to know the figures on performance of small schools to larger schools as my experience 
has been that the children from all our local small schools out performed by far. Holding most 
positions at large high schools such as school leaders and out performing academically too. 
My other concern is the distance children will have to travel to get to school, too many times people sit 

in the city and make these decisions 


